
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

8th January, 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

 

KS2 Music Concert – Year 3,4,5,6 

 

As many of you will know, our children have been receiving music lessons 

from Mr and Mrs Baugh, of the Rock It Music Project.  This venture has 

been so successful and the children would like to show you what they have 

learnt. 

 

We are proposing to hold a concert for parents on Friday, 25th January 

2019, at 9:00am, you will be allocated 1 seat per family. 

 

I know you will be so impressed, and proud! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Miss M Powell 

Headteacher 

 


